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Join the adventure! 

Welcome Back!  

It has been lovely to welcome all our children and families back for the summer term ear and to 
welcome some new families joining us this term.  

We are really looking forward to what will be a very busy term, we have SAT’s, transition days and 
sadly some goodbyes!  

Please see the second page of the newsletter for any upcoming dates for your diary.  

We will continue to use the school spider app for messages/emails, booking breakfast club, 
school meals and paying for school trips.  If you haven't already downloaded the app please do 
so ASAP to make sure you are not missing any important information.  If you need any assistance 

with the app please contact the school office.  

We will be doing uniform checks this term to make sure our children are wearing the correct    
uniform, if you child is in not in the correct uniform a letter will be sent home.  Children should 

continue to come to school in their PE kit on PE days, please see list on page 2 for the PE days for 
your child’s class or speak to their class teacher if you are unsure which days they have PE.  

Please can parents not allow their children to play on the swings and play equipment 
outside of school time, this is for their own safety.  Thank you for your co-operation.  

Attendance & Lates  

This weeks winners are Junior Explorers with 100% 

 Congratulations! 

                 Adventurers - 90%  

           Discoverers - 90% 

     Rangers - 89% 

      Trackers - 95% 

                                                    Explorers - 92% 

            

                               Whole School - 92% 

The national attendance average is 96% 

Traffic light attendance letters will be sent out next week.  

Please read and familiarise yourself with our attendance policy:  

 https://www.st-augustines.halton.sch.uk/page/policies/75279 



Dates for the diary  

Trackers swimming lessons  

Tuesday 25th April 

Tuesday 2nd May  

Tuesday 9th May  

Tuesday 16th May  

Tuesday 23rd May  

 

Teachers Strike day - Thursday 27th April - Only trackers (Year 3 to attend 
school)  

Monday 1st May - Bank Holiday  

Teachers strike day - Tuesday 2nd May - Only Trackers Year 3 to attend 
school) 

Monday 8th May - Bank Holiday - Kings Coronation  

Tuesday 9th May - Friday 12th May - Year 6 SAT’s Week 

Monday 15th May - Friday  

Thursday 18th May - Infant Music Festival 

Friday 19th May - Close for half term  

Monday 5th June - School’s re-open  

Monday 12th June - Friday 16th June - Phonics testing week  

Wednesday 14th June - year 6 Leavers photos  

 

PE Days  
Adventurers – Friday 

Discoverers – Thursday (PE Kit), Friday (Forest school please wear outdoor 
clothing) 

Rangers – Tuesday & Thursday 

Trackers – Tuesday (Swimming, do not come in in your swimming clothes, 
please bring this in a bag), Thursday (PE Kit) 

Explorers – Tuesday & Thursday 

Junior Explorers – Tuesday & Thursday 



Book Bags  

Please make sure your child 
has their book bag in school 
everyday so we can read 
with them and change their 
books! 

 

Water bottles  

As the weather is slowly 
beginning to get better 
please make sure chil-
dren have a refillable 
water bottle in school 
everyday.  
 

School Meals  

Please make sure you school 
meal account is paid up to 
date, if you are struggling to  
access the online system 
please speak to the office.  

You can view the current menu 
on our website: 

   https://www.st-
augus-
tines.halton.sch.uk/serve_file/78
00333  
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Seesaw - Adventurers  

Miss Owens is currently trying to set up 
the seesaw app for use in Recep-
tion/Nursery.  If you haven't already 
returned your consent form for the 
app please do so ASAP.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns 
about using seesaw please speak to 
Miss Owens.  

 

 

 

 

Social Media  
We now have two new social media platforms, 

please get online and follow us, this will also 
give you an opportunity to see what your chil-

dren are up to in school 

Facebook - 
https://www.facebook.com/people/St-

Augustines-Catholic-Primary-
School/100091256126601/ 

Instagram - 
https://instagram.com/staug_runcorn 

 

 

 

Homework  

It is really important for       
children to complete their 

homework weekly, this helps 
to consolidate their learning.  

If you are struggling with 
homework please speak to 

the class teacher.  
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